
SUPPER FOR SIX 
SVCC Hollister, Fall 2025 

 

FAQ 
What is Supper for Six?  
Supper for Six is a great way to meet people 
from church and get to know one another a 
little better. Each group plans its own meals 
and gets together three times over three 
consecutive months. You share these meals 
at your homes, local restaurants or anywhere 
your group decides. The emphasis is not on 
cooking or hosting skills, but on fun and 
relationship building. 
 
How does Supper for Six work?  
Sign up in the church lobby or online. Fall 
groups will be set up in the first week of 
September. Each group will have a 
coordinator that contacts members to 
arrange the details of the first gathering. 
Groups are encouraged to collaborate and be 
creative with the meals enjoyed together.  
 
What does a coordinator do?  
This is the point person for a group. The 
coordinator contacts members to set the 
location, date and details for the first 
gathering.  
 
Who cooks the meals?  
Many groups opt for potlucks. Usually, the 
host makes the main dish and other 
participants bring sides or dessert. Potlucks 
are a good way to simplify meal planning and 
distribute costs among everyone in the 
group. Some groups may prefer to visit local 
restaurants and leave the cooking to the 
professionals. 
 

What if I don't have room to host and  
I really, REALLY can't cook?  
We hope everyone will feel that they can 
participate. If you absolutely can’t host in 
your home, get creative and meet 
somewhere else. Can’t cook? Grab a pizza or 
pick up a rotisserie chicken from the market. 
Outsource the cooking if that’s easier, but 
please don’t allow cooking or hosting to 
intimidate you. The treasure will be in getting 
to know each other.  
 
How are the Supper for Six groups formed?  
Our aim is to create groups of six adults, with 
the preferences each person has shared in 
mind. The assignments will depend on who 
signs up. The mystery is part of the fun!  
 
What about families with children?  
Your group preference will determine the 
answer here. Your indication to participate in 
a kid-friendly group will be a primary 
consideration in your group placement. 
 
What happens after our final supper?  
At your last gathering, you may decide to sign 
up for another season of Supper for Six with 
a new group of people or your group may 
wish to stay intact and continue as a small 
group. If you choose to stay together as a 
small group, Pastor Matt would be happy to 
provide resources to help you add elements 
of study and/or service as you continue to 
deepen the fellowship you have established. 

 

Registration for this season closes Sunday, Aug 31st 

Fall groups will be introduced by Friday, Sept 5th 


